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SRCD Signs on to ASA letter Regarding the
CARES Act

SRCD signed on to the American Sociological Association’s (ASA) letter to Leaders McConnell, McCarthy and

Schumer, voicing support for passing the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act and

encourage them to continue funding higher education, while focusing on those hit hardest in these

unprecedented times.

DOWNLOAD A PDF OF THE LETTER
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/CARES%20Act%20Higher%20Ed%20Relief.pdf
https://www.asanet.org/

